






For Rhode Island residents, the Rhode Island Attorney General may be contacted at 150 South Main Street, 
Providence, RI 02903; 1-401-274-4400; and www.riag.ri.gov. Under Rhode Island law, you have the right to 
obtain any police report filed in regard to this incident. There are 1 Rhode Island residents impacted by this incident.

For Washington, D.C. residents, the District of Columbia Attorney General may be contacted at 441 4th Street NW 
#1100, Washington, D.C. 20001; 202-727-3400, and https://oag.dc.gov/consumer-protection.




